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Republic of the Philippines
PBepariment of Eoucation

REGION Viil - EASTERN ViSAYAS

March 6, 2023

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No. 2 0 0 5. 2023

SCHOOL VISIT OF THE JAPANESE LANGUAGE EDUCATION
ADVISER TO LEYTE NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL,
TACLOBAN CITY DIVISION

To:  Schools Division Superintendent
Division of Tacloban City
All Others Concerned

1. Relative to the attached letter from Ryoko Matsuda, Japanese Language Education
Adviser, The japanese Foundaiion ianiia, this Office, through the Curricuium and Learning
Management Division (CLMD), requests the concerned Schools Division Office to facilitate
the school visit on March 23, 2023.

2. The details on the activity can be found in the abovementioned Issuance.
3. Expenses incurred relative to the said visit may be charged against the School MOOE
or any other sources of funds, subject to the usual auditing and accounting rules and

regulations.

4, Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

(~. EVELYNR. A’.VERO, CESO IV
Regional Director J
Enclosures: As stated
References: As stated
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Urriel U ine DIRECTOR IV
For: DR. EVELYN R. FETALVERO Dete snd Time Recelyed | Signat
Regional director Date and Time Released Signat
MS. BASILISA D. NEGRU
School Principal, Leyte National High School

JAPANFOUNDATION

Subject: SCHOOL VISIT TO LEYTE NATIONAL HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Sir/ Madam:

Warm greetings from The Japan Foundation, Manila!

Firstly, allow us to extend our gratitude to your institution for its tireless support for Japanese
language education in the Philippines. As part of our organization's commitment to
strengthening and enhancing SPFL-Japanese, |, Japanese Language Adviser, would like to
conduct a school visit to Leyte National High School on March 23-24, 2023, Thursday and
Friday. AP —

| would also like to have a courtesy visit to the regional office on March 23, 2023.

By personally visiting schools and observing the real classroom situation, Japanese Language
Adviser will be able to pinpoint best practices, as well as possible areas to improve, and
determine which resources are needed for the Nihongo classes led by CJH-trained teachers.
Additionally, this will be a great opportunity for the teachers to have an in-person consultation
with Japanese Language Adviser regarding any issues or concerns that they may have about
SPFL-Japanese.

Should the above date be inconvenient for the school, please do not hesitate to let us know
your preferred schedule. We look forward to your favorable response. Thank you.

Sincerely,

zyoEo Matsuda

Japanese Language Education Adviser (Based in Cebu)
The Japan Foundation, Manila




